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July 17, 2018

Brian Long, Plant Manager
The Chemours Company FC, LLC - Fayetteville Works
22828 NC Hwy 87 W
Fayetteville, NC 28306-7332

SUBJECT: NCD-Hdr 1 Secondary Scrubber Installation

Dear Mr. Long:

The North Carolina Division of Air Quality (NC DAQ) is in receiptof your July 12, 2018 letter requesting
"... authorization for the installation and testing of a Secondary Scrubber in controlling emissions from NCD-
Hdr I."

NC DAQ hereby approves the installation and operation of the Secondary Scrubber (SS) as described in your
July 12, 2018 letter.

Chemours shall notify the NC DAQ Director within one day of the commencement of installation of the SS.
Chemours shall also notify the Director within one day of the commencement of operation of the SS.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact William D. Willets, P. E. at 919-707-
8726.

Sincerely yours,

UiW. U^r
William D. Willets, P. E., Chief, Permitting Section
Division of Air Quality, NCDEQ

c: Michael A. Abraczinskas
Michael Pjetraj
Fayetteville Regional Office
Central Files
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